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20th March 2020 - Homestay update following the cancellation of the 2020 Isle of Man TT event 

 

We know many of you have lots of questions (Hosts and Visitors alike), 

and we truly value your patience whilst we work to provide the correct 

feedback and advice for all parties concerned.  

We are working with our partners at the Department for Enterprise and 

will provide an update within 14 days. This unprecedented situation is 

complex and is not one any of us have encountered before, which is why 

things are taking a little longer than we initially had hoped for. 

We are aware of various posts and comments on social media regarding 

Homestay. It is important to understand any such comments are the 

views of the individuals concerned and not official advice or guidance. 

Please bear with us and we will publish the official advice just as soon as 

we can. 

Thank you. 

  

The best place to find the most accurate and up to date information regarding Homestay will be on 

the website and official Homestay social media accounts 

Website:  www.iomhomestay.com/Home/News 

Facebook Page:  https://www.facebook.com/IOMTTHOMESTAY 

Twitter:   https://twitter.com/iomtthomestay 
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